
 

 
 
 

 
 

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 
Edmonton Design Committee - Process for appointing Architects  
Recommendation of the Committee  

That Administration draft an amendment to Bylaw 14054, Edmonton Design Committee Bylaw, to 
remove the requirement for the members representing the Alberta Association of Architects to 
be nominated by the Alberta Association of Architects. 

 

History 

At the December 1, 2020, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the December 1, 2020, Office of 
the City Manager report OCC00201 was considered. 

 

Attachment 

 December 1, 2020, Office of the City Manager report OCC00201 

Dealt with on December 1, 2020 | Urban Planning Committee Report 1 
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